
Jpuc
March 5, 2019

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Docket No. DW 15-199
Abenaki Water Company — Lakeland Sewer System
Sewer Rate Adjustment

Dear Ms. Howland:

Pursuant to Order No. 26,223, enclosed please find an original and two copies of Abenaki Water
Company’s track change and clean tariff pages. This filing is also being made electronically to the
Commission. The Docket-Related service list is receiving an electronic copy only.

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing and for updating the company’s tariff on the
Commission’s website.

Very Truly Yours,

Pauline Doucette
President

cc:: Docket-Related Service List w/enclosures

www.abenakiwatercompany.com
Specializing in water system operations and maintenance

32 Artisan Court #2 • Gilford, NH 03249 • Phone 603 293-8580 • Fax 603 524-4501

.*\ j A K I
\\‘atei ( o;ipany


